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​-​ ​Transfer Students​

​-​ ​This school year, we have had several students transfer in who require special​

​education services. Meetings with teachers and related service professionals have be​

​held to develop plans to accommodate the students’ needs.​

​-​ ​EC/PK​

​-​ ​Pre-Kindergarten and Early Childhood is working to establish a more efficient and​

​data-driven process of providing interventions. We will be working with an identified​

​“CARES” team lead and our school psychologist to support students and teachers.​

​-​ ​New Staff Inservice​

​-​ ​New special education teachers were provided an inservice with Perandoe’s Assistance​

​Director Cheryl Ebers. Cheryl walked staff through the IEP writing process and​

​progress monitoring strategies. Vicky and Christy are providing through the year​

​support with writing IEPs as needed.​
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